
WPIK 
POTOMAC BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

GEORGE MASON HOTEL ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 
TEMPLE 4732 

December 7, 1945 

Mr, Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. A 
Wälnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your very interesting and 
detailed report of your reception of WPIK during the test 
broadcast the 5th. 

We have had countless reports from many northern 
states, informing us of excellent reception. We are indeed 
grateful that our listeners were kind enough to respond so 
enthusiastically to our request for reports. 

I hope you will be receiving WPIK consistantly, and 
that we will hear from you againi 

Very truly yours, 

Howard B. Hayes 
President 


